The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Solar Energy Law Workshop on the 20th   day of February, 2025  at 1:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:
Ted Feury		Supervisor
Deb Dalton		Councilperson
Chris Kjolhede	Councilperson
Pat Kennedy		Councilperson

Also Present:
Pamela Deane		Town Clerk
Connie Hobbie
Ed and Eileen Kukenberger
Tom Craig

The Town Board reviewed and amended the latest updated Solar Energy Law Draft.  

After a short discussion it was decided to hold a Public Hearing on the proposed Solar Energy Local Law at the beginning of their regular March 12th  monthly meeting at 7:00 PM. The latest  revisions along with Public Hearing Notice will be posted on the front page of the Town’s website once the Supervisor receives the latest revisions from Councilpersons Kennedy and Dalton hopefully no later than February 24th.

The Supervisor was asked to remind the ZEO that there is currently a moratorium on all Solar installations.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:21 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 
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